
 

 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, LICENSE & PERMIT TECHNICIAN 

 

SUBJECT:  New Tobacco License for Cannon Fuel 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Dennis Mejia, new owner of Cannon Fuel has made application for a Tobacco License at 

1217 5th Street N., Cannon Falls, MN. 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Pending a clear background check by the Cannon Falls Police Department, I respectfully 

request a motion approving the Tobacco License for Cannon Fuel at 1217 5th Street N., 

Cannon Falls, MN.  They have met all of the other administrative requirements. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Approve a new tobacco license for Cannon Fuel at 1217 5th Street North, pending a clear 

background check by the Cannon Falls Police Department. 


